From: Marcelle Johnsen <marcyjohnsen@icloud.com>

Sent: Sunday, November 7, 2021 11:42 AM

To: Office State Actuary, WA; Fitzgibbon, Rep. Joe

Subject: PERS 1 COLA needed

CAUTION:External email.

Dear Representative Joe Fitzgibbons and committee Legislators, I am writing to you today to express my needs as a Pers 1 retiree.

We seniors need a viable reliable, consistent, cost-of-living increase if not annually, biannually, in order to keep up with ever rising living expenses.

Please support an ongoing, substantial COLA for PERS 1 retirees.

Thank you, Marcy

Marcy Johnsen 206-909-9366 4208 Beach Dr SW Seattle, WA 98116

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.